Friday 2 May, 2025

Ref: St Vincent's Summer Camp

Dear parents / carers,

I'm delighted to inform you that we will be offering our week-long annual Summer Camp this August. Camp will be held from Monday 11 to Friday 15 August – 10 am to 3 pm. Our camps are always well attended, and places are taken up fast.

With that in mind, I want to provide all parents and carers with good time and an offer of a free day place at this year's camp. If you wish for your son / daughter to attend the residential element of camp there is a small fee of £20 per evening. Residential is limited to 10 places this year on any given night.

Your son or daughter does not have to attend the full week of camp – and you can select days which best work around your other summer activities and commitments.

If you would like your son or daughter to attend camp this year, please complete the below reply slips and return to school as soon as possible.

Further information including activity offer and plans will be shared throughout the summer term. If you have any questions relating to summer camp – please do not hesitate to contact school.

With best wishes,

Mr. D Swanston

Headteacher









Summer Camp 2025 – reply slips				
I do / do not wish for my son / daughter to attend summer camp.				
If attending day camp please check the below boxes for day (s) attending:				
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
If you wish to take a residential evening, please check the below boxes for evening (s) attending:				
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	
Parent / carer name:				
Child / young person's name:				